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Student Bathroom Use  

 
Access to bathroom facilities that are clean, safe, comfortable, and convenient is important to the 
health and wellbeing of all people, including those who identify as transgender or who are gender-
nonconforming. Students who are transgender or gender non-conforming shall be permitted to 
use the bathroom that feels safest and most appropriate to them, whether gender-restricted or 
single-user. Any student, transgender or otherwise, who has a need or desire for increased privacy, 
regardless of underlying reasons, has the right to access a single-user bathroom at Fiddlehead 
School. No student who is transgender or gender-nonconforming shall be required to use a 
particular bathroom or be singled out or stigmatized for their bathroom choice. 
 


